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FORMER CLINTON ADVISOR TARNOFF
TO VISIT UCSB CLASS

Peter Tarnoff, undersecretary of state for political affairs during President Bill
Clinton's first term, will tell students in a University of California, Santa Barbara
global conflict class on Thursday, Oct. 14, why the Clinton Administration opposed
inviting Russia into the post-Soviet Union configuration of the North Atlantic Treaty
Organization.

Tarnoff, now president of his own foreign affairs consulting firm, also is expected to
be asked about Tuesday's military coup in Pakistan.

Don Gevirtz, former U.S. ambassador to Fiji and co-instructor of the class, said
Tarnoff will be available for media interviews in the afternoon.

Tarnoff's appearance is one of several by prominent political and business leaders
arranged by Ambassador Gevirtz and Mark Juergensmeyer, Director of the Global
and International Studies Program at UCSB for the class, which they co-instruct. The
speakers are asked to present the class with an international problem they faced
during their careers, then tell how the problem was solved.

Former Colorado Senator and presidential candidate Gary Hart is scheduled to speak
to the class on Tuesday, Oct. 19.



About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.


